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HEARING - Consider recommendations regarding the San Marcos Park Master Plan; and authorize the review
of Master Plan consistency with the adopted Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the property, Second
District, as follows: (EST. TIME: 15 MIN.)

a) Approve the preliminary Master Plan for San Marcos Park;

b) Authorize the Parks Division to proceed with evaluation of environmental compatibility and consistency
with the adopted EIR and conditions of development for the parcels; and

c¢) Determine that the above recommended actions involve a feasibility or planning study for possible future
actions which the County has not approved, adopted or funded and are thereby statutorily exempt from
environmental review under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to CEQA Guidelines
Section 15262, and direct staff to file a Notice of Exemption.

COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER’S RECOMMENDATION: APPROVE
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